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Congress of the Anited States

House of Representatives

Washington, B.E. 20515
February 17, 1971

Hector P. Garcia, M. D.
1315 Bright Street

Corpus Christi, Texas T8405
Dear Dr. Hector:

I am enclosing herewith a copy of a letter that I have
received advising me of action taken by the U. S. Marine Corps
with regard to the correction of discharge requested by Mr. David
E. Saenz.

It was a pleasure to be of service in this matter, and
I am pleased that the requested correction was made.

With kindest regards, I am

Sincerely yours,

Jphn Yourn

Encl.



